
1501 Lee Hwy – Suite 202 – Arlington, VA 22209                                                                                      703.524.3336 – Fax 703.524.3364 – www.tauc.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

DATE:  June 3, 2008 
 

TO:  TAUC Executive Committee and Board of Directors 
   
FROM:  Stephen R. Lindauer, CEO 
 

SUBJECT: TAUC Executive Committee Meeting – July 8, 2008 – 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM 
  TAUC Board of Directors Meeting – July 8, 2008 – 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM 
         The Atheneum Suites Hotel and Conference Center, Detroit, Michigan 

 

 
TAUC EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE AND BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETINGS –  
The Association of Union Constructors’ next Executive Committee meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, July 8, 2008 from 9:00 AM to 
12:00 PM.  The meeting will be held in the Euripides room located on second floor of The Atheneum Suites Hotel and Conference Center, 
1000 Brush Avenue in Detroit, Michigan 48226 (313-962-2323). The Board of Directors will meet Tuesday afternoon, July 8, 2008 
from 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM following the Executive Committee meeting.  Breakfast will be provided for the Executive Committee inside 
the meeting room and a lunch will be provided for all Committee members inside the meeting room from 12:00 PM to 1:00 PM.  
 
TAUC COMMITTEE DINNER:  EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE, LEO AND BOARD OF DIRECTORS –  
A dinner will be held at the Detroit Athletic Club on Monday evening, July 7, 2008 at 6:00 PM for all Executive, LEO and Board 
members who arrive prior to the meeting.  The Detroit Athletic Club is a short walk from the Atheneum Suites Hotel.   
 
TAUC SAFETY-LABOR FORUM:  MICHIGAN DRIVES UNION CONSTRUCTION (MDUC) –  

TAUC Safety-Labor Forum titled Michigan Drives Union Construction (MDUC) will be held in conjunction with the Executive and Board 
meetings.  MDUC will take place on Wednesday, July 9, 2008 from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM in the Hermes room located on the first floor 
of The Atheneum Suites Hotel.  To register for this event visit TAUC website at www.tauc.org and click on Events & Meetings then select 
Michigan Drives Union Construction (MDUC). 
 
BASEBALL GAME:  DETROIT TIGERS VS. CLEVELAND INDIANS –  
In addition, TAUC (with assistance from Jim Walker of Great Lakes Fabricators and Erectors Association) has reserved two suites at the 
Comerica Park for all MDUC registrants to attend the Detroit Tigers vs. Cleveland Indians baseball game on Tuesday evening, July 
8, 2008 at 6:00 PM.  Tickets are $50.00 per person and include food and drink.  To register for this event, visit TAUC’s website at 
www.tauc.org and click on Events & Meetings then select Michigan Drives Union Construction (MDUC).  Once you have registered for this 
event, and purchased your baseball ticket, it can be picked up on day of the game at the main ticket counter located at Witherall Street 
entrance of Comerica Park.  You must have proper ID to receive your ticket.  
 
TAUC ROOM BLOCK –  
TAUC has reserved a block of sleeping rooms at The Atheneum Suites Hotel and Conference Center at a special rate of $169.00 per night, 
plus tax, for single or double occupancy. Please contact the hotel directly at (313) 962-2323 or (800) 772-2323 to reserve your 
sleeping room under The Association of Union Constructors room block.  Due to a limited number of sleeping rooms, we urge you to 
contact The Atheneum Suites Hotel and Conference Center at your earliest convenience to make your reservation.  The cut-off date for 
hotel accommodation is Monday, June 16, 2008! 
 
TAUC ONLINE REGISTRATION –  
To complete online registration for these events please visit TAUC’s website at www.tauc.org and follow these steps:  
  

1. Select Meetings and Conferences 
2. Click on TAUC Executive Committee and Board of Directors Meeting 
3. And/Or Click on Michigan Drives Union Construction (MDUC) 
4. Enter your User Name and Password 
5. Click on Register Now 

   
AGENDA, MINUTES, FINANCIALS – A draft copy of the May 2008 Executive Committee and Board of Directors meeting minutes, a 
tentative agenda for the July 8, 2008 meetings, and a copy of the financial report for the first five (5) months of 2008 will be emailed to you 
in the next few weeks. 
 
QUESTIONS, COMMENTS, HELP – If you have any questions regarding online registration, please contact Ms. Gwen Jackson in our office 
at 703-524-3336 extension 111.  If you have an item you would like included on the agenda, please contact President Robert Hoover 
(724-416-6900) or myself (703-524-3336 extension 117). 
  
I look forward to seeing each of you in July! 
 
 

SRL/gj  


